
May 1st and 2nd 

Friday and Saturday 

All Three Carriage Hill Neighborhood Associations are joining together to promote this 

year’s Carriage Hill Garage Sale while supporting a Northland Charity, Synergy Services!  On 

May 4th, the Monday following the Garage Sale, Synergy Services will pick up left-over 

items.  Please consider donating items that are either new or gently-used including clothing, 

household items and furniture.  

A tax receipt will be provided with every pick up 

Even if  you don’t participate in the Garage Sale, you can have your items picked up.  Please 

mark “Synergy” on the items or bags and place them in front of  the garage door by 8:00 

a.m. on Monday (not by the curb) so as not to be taken by the disposal service.  [TV’s, water-

beds, gas appliances or items that do not work will not be picked up.]  In the event of  rain, 

Synergy Services will pick up the following day.   

Your donation will help abused women and children.  Synergy Services provides counseling, shelter, vio-

lence prevention education and services to families dealing with the impact of 

abuse.  Please contact Synergy Services  if you have any questions or if you want 

to deliver your items at a later date.  Contact Synergy at 816-468-0404.  Synergy 

thanks you for your support!   

GLADSTONE RESIDENTS MUST OBTAIN A GARAGE SALE 

PERMIT FROM  CITY HALL.   
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April 24th - April 26th   8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.    

Take trash and debris to Happy Rock Park. 

Appliances and tires will be taken for a small fee. Proof of 

residency is required. Will not take liquids, hazardous 

wastes, or brush/yard waste. 

  

May 1 - May 3rd  8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Public Works will take brush and yard waste. Call 436-

2200 for more information.  

  

June 6th  Take hazardous wastes to Happy Rock Park. 

  

Special thanks to the Social Committee for a successful Easter Egg Hunt.  Over a dozen children 

attended.  There were crafts to do and cookies to decorate in addition to the egg hunt.  The 

Easter Bunny also made an appearance.  House of Flowers, Jeanne Jacobs, and Ann Bradley do-

nated items and space for the event. 

G l a d s t o n e  S p r i n g  C l e a n  u p  
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N e i g h b o r h o o d  E a s t e r  E g g  H u n t  

 

 



President - Sam Shiblom 

VP - Wendy Hargrave  

Architecture:  Dave Jacobs and Ted Tingus 

Social Committee:  Wendy Hargrave, Jeanne Jacobs, Jennifer Stedman,                

         Mandy Underwood 

Beautification:  Travis Underwood 

Treasurer:  Torance Fisher 

Secretary:  JoAnn Fisher 

Newsletter Editor:  Jennifer Stedman 

Garage Sale:  Don Rose 

Luminaries: Vacant 

 

G o t  S o m e t h i n g  t o  S a y ?  

Y o u r  2 0 0 9 - 2 0 1 0  B o a r d  M e m b e r s  a r e :  
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 If you have anything to share with the neighborhood, 

here’s the space to do it.  Make an announcement, 

share information, compliment a neighbor, offer a 

service, ask for a recommendation, review a local 

business, etc.  Just write it down or type it up, and 

then drop it off at 3904 NE 63rd Street or e-mail it 

to jenstedman@yahoo.com 


